
 

 

 
 
25th January 2023 

 
Wheelchair clinic 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
A wheelchair clinic has been arranged and will be held in school on Wednesday 22nd February 2023 
  

If you are experiencing any issues regarding your son/daughter’s wheelchair and would like an 
appointment, please let me know by Friday 10th February 2023. Please note that due to changes in the 
wheelchair services policy, a parent must be present at the appointment.  

  
Please inform us in writing via email to reception@pchs.lancs.sch.uk or by telephone on 01282 682260 if 
you require an appointment. 
  
Thank you for your help. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
  
Mrs P Richardson 
Teaching Assistant 

✉ Oxford Road, Nelson, BB98LF 
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